
PPS continues to hold special celebrations
for 100% attendance to end our school year
strong. While students cannot always be
present due to illness, it’s great to
celebrate when they are all together!

PPS will be celebrating Multicultural
Awareness Day with themed days,
discussions about places visited, map
activities, and a special visit from Senor
Morgan’s PHS Spanish classes!

PPS & PES are both finding great success
with their One Book, One School program.
Students at each school and all staff
members are reading the same book and
participating in trivia games!

PES has been working through their end of
the year SOL assessments and we are very
proud of how well students are adjusting
to any necessary schedule changes. 

Ms. Ferris continues to work hard with
students - especially our 4th graders who
recently performed Broadway hits using
their voices and recorders!

PES Cultural Night was a huge success with
an extra thanks to Ms. Windham, Senor
Ramirez, and Ms. Parker for helping to
make the event a success. We loved
having families come out and thank all of
the staff for joining as well!

Does your family have an 8th grader? Be sure
to mark your calendar for the 8th Grade Send-
Off Parade to celebrate their transition to high
school. June 4th from 5-6pm in the PHS drop-
off loop.

PMS wishes all band and chorus students,
including directors Mr. Lawson and Mrs. Wade,
the best of luck at assessments on May 31st at
Kings Dominion! Want to see their
performances? Join the Chorus Concert on
May 23rd and the Band Concert on May 30th!

Congrats to the PMS May Golden Bulls: Crystal
Dean (6th), Trenton Bradley (7th), and Kaysen
Claiborne(8th)! We also congratulate our PHS
Senior of the Month - Grayden Sizemore! 

Both PMS & PHS Jazz bands received superior
ratings at regional assessments. We are so
proud of our music program and the talent
our students exhibit time and time again!

Congratulations to the cast, crew, and director,
Mrs. Baldwin, for four spectacular shows of
“Mamma Mia!”

Students have been culminating their
academic year with important assessments
such as CTE, AP, and SOL testing. Best wishes
as these conclude! 

PHS spring sports teams are on the brink of
regional playoffs, slated to commence next
week. Anticipation is high as our athletes
prepare to vie for regional titles across
multiples sports.
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We are immensely grateful to our
PTO groups for their tireless
dedication and thoughtful efforts
during Staff Appreciation Week
and throughout the entire year.
Your unwavering support and
generosity make a significant
impact on our school community,
and we deeply appreciate all that
you do.

We wish our Odyssey of the Mind
teams the best of luck as they
compete in World Finals in Iowa,
May 21-24! You continue to amaze
us and we are so proud!

Having recently celebrated Staff
Appreciation Week, we extend
another heartfelt gratitude to all
our incredible staff — teachers,
administrators, paraprofessionals,
office staff, nurses, transportation,
maintenance, cafeteria workers,
student services, IT department,
SROs, SSOs, and custodial workers
— for their unwavering dedication
and hard work. Your collective
efforts and commitment to
excellence make our school
division a nurturing and successful
environment for our students.


